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MEMORANDUM 
 
To: Mayor Keefer and City Council 
cc: Brandon Hammond, City Manager 
From: Carla McLane, Planning Official 
Date: February 25, 2025 
RE: Managing the Appointment of Public Advisory Committee (PAC) Members 

 
 
The City Council has appointed many Public Advisory Committee, or PAC, members over the 
past several months. And since each of those appointments something has occurred that has 
resulted in a need for a change. City staff are asking for the latitude to make changes to these 
appointments when circumstances arise that would require a change be made.  
 
Requested or needed changes to date: 
 
Economic Opportunities Analysis PAC 

 AWS has requested that we add David Amenyro with Kalie Davis to serve as an 
alternate.  

 Business Oregon has asked that we remove Ryan DeGrofft. He will participate but will 
not serve as a PAC member. 

 
Transportation System Plan 

 Remove Rolf Prag. No replacement has been identified at this point.  

 Replace Benjamin Tucker with another Morrow County Transit staff member to be 
determined. 

 
Thanks for your support of staff as we work to manage all these projects.  


